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Community Services Committee 
Report 
Edmonton Federation of Community Leagues – Tripartite Agreement  

 

Recommendation of the Committee 

That Administration, in collaboration with Edmonton Federation of Community 
Leagues, prepare a service package for a proposed Capital Grant Program 
increase of $2,905,000 and with an increase of $1,336,000 in the Operating 
Grant Program, split over two years, as outlined in Attachment 1 of the July 5, 
2010, Community Services Department report 2010CSW005, using funding 
from a reallocation of funds within the existing budget, to be included in the 
2011 Operating Budget deliberations. 

History 

At the July 12, 2010, Community Services Committee meeting, the July 5, 
2010, Community Services Department report 2010CSW005 was considered, 
and the Committee heard from D. Dodge and A. Bolstad, Edmonton 
Federation of Community Leagues, and L. Scott, Gold Bar Community 
League. 

Attachment 

July 5, 2010, Community Services Department report 2010CSW005 
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